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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Road Closure/Detour 

 

 

The Wallingford Police Department is announcing a road closure to allow for a sewer main 

replacement.  The area of Durham Road between East Main Street and Cheryl Avenue will be 

closed to allow for the work to be completed.   The Wallingford Traffic Division and the Town 

of Wallingford Department of Engineering have worked to establish a detour route.  Please 

reference the below information regarding the closure/detour.   

 Location: Durham Road between East Main Street and Cheryl Avenue 

 Dates: Closure will begin 8/31 and is expected to last through 9/24. The road will be 

closed 7 am-5 pm, Monday through Friday. 

 Detour routes:  

o From east: left onto Cheryl Ave, right onto Cooper Ave, right onto Westview 

Dr, right onto East Main St. 

o From west: East Main St., left onto Westview Dr, right onto Cooper Ave, 

right onto Durham Rd. 

 


